
PEAK Graduating Class 2019

You are invited to the
2019 PEAK Pre-Commencement Celebration!

PEAK (Programs in English at Komaba) will produce a
new batch of graduates this coming September.

We will observe this event by holding a celebratory banquet.
All PEAK Senior Division students along with faculty and
staff who are or have been associated with PEAK are
cordially invited to join us for the festivities.

Time : 3-5pm
Date : Monday 22nd July 2019
Location : Coop 3rd floor hall (in the cafeteria building)
Dress : Smart casual

Please note that alcohol will be served at this event.

Please RSVP to the celebration committee by 16 July 2019, at:
peak_gpeak@yahoo.co.jp

This will help us to estimate the number of participants in advance
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